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PFP statement on plenary EP vote on the revision of the Industrial Emissions Directive 

For Primary Food Processors (PFP), the EU Green Deal sets an ambitious agenda for a more sustainable 
future for Europe. While we are supportive of, and committed to these objectives, the competitiveness 
of our industries of course remains a key concern.  

We consider the European Parliament on the revision of the Industrial Emissions Directive (2010/75/EU), 
as adopted on 11 July 2023, as balanced overall, and a source of inspiration for the upcoming 
interinstitutional negotiations. Foremost, this applies to the sharing of information during the drawing 
up of BAT reference documents (article 13 paragraph 2) and to the setting of emission limit values and 
that of indicative environmental performance values (respectively article 15 paragraph 3 and 3a). 

 

The Primary Food Processors of the EU (PFP) is composed of: 
 

European Committee of Sugar Manufacturers (CEFS) 
European Cocoa Association (ECA) 
European Flour Milling Association (European Flour Millers) 
European Starch Industry Association (Starch Europe) 
European Vegetable Protein Association (EUVEPRO) 
European Vegetable Oil and Proteinmeal Industry (FEDIOL) 
 

PFP members process approximately 220 million tons of raw materials (cereals, sugar beet, rapeseeds, 
soybeans, sunflower seeds, crude vegetable oil, cocoa products, starch potatoes…) employing over 120 000 
people in the European Union. 


